
YONKERS MONTESSORI ACADEMY 
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

                       
Today is Thursday, April 10, 2025  

 

For all students it is a “A” day 
 

 

At this time, will everyone please stop what they are doing and stand for the Pledge 
of Allegiance. 

                    

The focus of the month for April is 
Provide evidence and justification 

 
Teachers:   
Grades 7-12 report card window is now open and closes today.  

 

Teachers/Staff/Students: 

For Autism Awareness Month we are having our annual fundraiser the SGO will be selling YMA 

Autism Awareness tee shirts for $15.00, and we will be wearing them on April 25th.  You can also 

donate $1.00 or more to support local autism programs and services in Yonkers and Westchester 

County.  Let’s see if we can double last year’s contributions.  

 

Mrs. Román's students would like to thank all those who supported the Pulsera Project with the 

purchase of a bracelet.  YMA was able to raise $1,100 to help impoverished communities in Central 

America.  

 

High School Students would you like to watch Across the Spiderverse? The SGO will be hosting a 

movie night on April 23 from 2:30-4:00PM for Highschool only.  Tickets will be sold starting today 

for a cost of $5 Popcorn and refreshments will be included.  

 
YMA Boys and Girls JV Basketball Team member are to report to the auditorium today during 
period 4 for a yearbook team photo. 
 
College tour intercession students must return their signed permission slips tomorrow to Ms. Loftin. 

 
 National Assistant Principals Week, is celebrated April 7–11, 2025. Today, we are taking this 

moment to acknowledge the unsung heroes of our YMA learning community. These dedicated 

individuals work tirelessly to bolster teachers, motivate students, support the principal, create a 

positive learning community, and face the many unpredictable challenges that land on their desk. 

Assistant Principals play a crucial role, and this week is a dedicated time to recognize them for their 

hard work and commitment to our schools, students, and profession. Please join me in celebrating 

and thanking Mrs. Cholewa, Mr. Machuca, Mrs. Falcone, Mrs. Landrau and Mr. DeMatteo. 

 

 

 

The word of the day is 

Self-Respect 

For our Montessori Mindfulness Moment of Reflection 

“They cannot take away our self-respect if we do not give it to them.” 

 

 

 

 

 


